
July 17,2012

Traffic Commission
730 Washington Avenue
Engineering Room 304
Racine, WI 53403

To Whom It May Concern:

I have lived on the 2000 block of St Clair and Yout St. for 20 years. I walk
my dogs down Yout St. to Main St almost every day. The reason why I am writing is
because I requesting a 4-V/ay Stop sign on the corner of Yout and Erie. This is because
in these past years, there has been many near misses. There has been a few times, where
I was almost hit when walking my dog because the vehicles coming from east or west of
Yout don't have to stop and turn onto Erie right in front of me. This is even after I have
waited till the coast is clear. They come from the Stop Sign on Green and Yout and
speed up heading east to Main St. Or they turn off of Main on to Yout and barrel down
till they have to stop on the corner of Green and Yout. This is a 25 Mile Speed Limit
area because of the School zone. I feel putting a4-Way Stop would slow them down.
Too many cars coming from North or South on Erie try to creep out to see if any cars are
coming. Someone is always slamming on their brakes. You can hear it from where I live
on St. Clair.
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' Thank you and I hppe you consider my request.
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Toni Ostermann
2006 St Clair St
Racine, WI 53402
262-637 -6625 or 262-260-33 3 0
tfosterm@scj.com or iostermannl @wi.rr.com


